INFORMATION FOR 2B2

Although everyone has sat their NAB there are a few resits to be completed.  Therefore the worksheets are for extra preparation for the pupils affected by this and also as additional/extension materials for those who have not.

If you are not in school on Tuesday – have a good holiday and make a note in you planner that the sheet marked “2B2 Miss Eunson 211210” is to be handed in on Friday 7th January 2011.

